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Executive Board Decisions 19/2022 
 

In its meeting on 2 September 2022, the Executive Board of the Student 
Union of the University of Turku has decided: 

 

 to appoint Camilla Saarinen, Akseli Tiitta, Arvi Tolvanen and Siiri 
Turunen as student representatives in the meeting organised in 
connection with the mid-term review of the agreement term of the 
university and the Ministry of Education and Culture. 

 

 to establish a Cultural Wing and to update the "Instructions for the 
activities and election of Wings". 

 

 to open a call for TYY Wings for the term 2022–2023 from 2 to 30 Sep at 
23.59. 

 

Turku, 02 September 2022 

 

Lauri Lahoniitty Specialist, Student Organisations and Administration 
  

 


